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To:  CORSA Loss Control Coordinators 

From:  Frank Hatfield, CORSA Assistant Director 

Date:  January 24, 2025 

Re:  2025 PRIMA National Conference 

CORSA would like to express support, as we have in the past, for the County Loss Control 
Coordinators Association in their effort to control losses within the counties.  CLCCA does 
an excellent job of assisting counties in their effort to establish and strengthen loss control 
programs which reduce the county’s costs and provide a safer workplace for county 
employees. 

Over the past several years, CORSA has paid for you to be a member of PRIMA, a national 
public entity risk management association which offers members current information 
relevant to Ohio counties as well as the opportunity to network with public risk 
management professionals across the state and country. 

This year the National PRIMA Conference is in Seattle, WA Sunday June 1st through 
Wednesday June 4th.  This is a premier conference which offers you an opportunity to 
attend four days of seminars conducted by national experts.  Your county can benefit by 
your attending this conference in two ways: 1) by bringing back proven loss control 
strategies to save your county money, and 2) access to national experts and public risk 
management professionals who can provide solutions for the risk management challenges 
facing your county. 

CORSA recognizes the exceptional quality of this national conference and benefit to your 
county of having you attend a conference of this caliber.   For this reason, CORSA will pay 
the PRIMA national conference registration fee for one person from each CORSA 
county who is also a 2024/25 member of CLCCA, up to a total of $725 per county.  The 
county will be responsible for travel, hotel, and any meals not included with the 
registration. 

 



 

 

 

As a PRIMA member, you should receive conference registration materials directly.  
Conference information is also available on the PRIMA web site.  

https://conference.primacentral.org/2025/index.cfm  

Once your Commissioners have approved your conference attendance, send CORSA a 
letter from your Commissioners indicating that you will be attending the PRIMA 
national conference, as well as the name and phone number of an emergency contact, 
and we will register you for the PRIMA national conference. We will need this 
information from you no later than April 1, 2025, in order to pay your registration fee.  
All correspondence with regard to the PRIMA conference should be directed to Ali 
Redmond: aredmond@ccao.org.  

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions about the 2025 PRIMA conference. 
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